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GIMME FIVE!!
W H I T M A N  A T H L E T I C S  N E W S L E T T E R

Athletic Hall of Fame

Gimme Five!! provides five quick updates from Whitman Athletics. 
Each newsletter will be formatted to provide links to relevant information . 

 Gimme Five!! will be published two times each month and 
distributed via email to families with children participating in Athletics. 

It will also be shared via the Whitman Athletics Twitter page and Whitman Facebook page.  

Follow Whitman Athletics on Twitter:  

Congratulations to the newest inductees to the Marcus
Whitman Athletic Hall of Fame. Dave Burley, Brian Western,
The 1947-48 Gorham Baseball Teams, Amy (Kierst) Sleeman
and Whitman's #1 Fan - Ron Clark. 

Dave Burley and Family Amy Sleeman and Family Brian Western and Family 

Ron Clark and Family 1947-48 Gorham Baseball 

https://twitter.com/home?lang=en


SECTIONAL COMPETITION

GO WILDCATS!!!

SCHEDULE



Come out and see our kids compete. 



Here is the link to the Athletic schedule: Marcus Whitman Athletic Schedule





Contact Information: Paul Lahue, Athletic Director
(585)554-6441, ext 1442

plahue@mwcsd.org

WINTER SPORTS SIGN UP

This fall we are excited that teams will be able to fully participate in Sectional
competition. Just to make sure that families are aware, Sectional events have
an entry fee of $5 per person. It is likely we will host at least one Sectional
event at the Whitman campus. Please keep in mind that this is not a 'Whitman'
event but rather a 'Section V' event and we will be charging the $5 admission
per person. 

Sign up for Winter Sports is open on Family ID. In the winter we offer 
Boys Swimming, Cheerleading, Indoor Track, Wrestling, 

Girls Basketball & Boys Basketball 



Modified Boys/Girls Swimming begins on 10/25. 
Modified Girls and Boys Basketball begins on 11/1. 

All Varsity & JV sports begin on 11/15. 



Here is the link to Family ID to Sign up: Family ID 

We are excited to have another Unified Bowling season this year. Practices
begin on October 16th and it is not too late to sign up through Family ID. The
season is 5 weeks long with practices and the majority of matches taking place
at Roseland Bowl in Canandaigua. Every year this is such a great experience for
each participant. Any High School student can join in on the fun. If you have a
child interested please contact Coach Pat Prusinowski
(pprusinowski@mwcsd.org) or Mr. Lahue. 

Unified Bowling

https://bit.ly/2Y1Uep9
https://hello.familyid.com/

